
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2022 10:34 AM
To: dealsbypeter@gmail.com
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); 

Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us)
Subject: Code Compliance application for 1802 Ross Avenue

Hello Mr. Yahiayan, 
 
I want to inform you that in order for Ms. Moermond to refer the matter back for discussion on August 23, you are 
required to post a $5,000 performance deposit (which was met on 8/2/22); however, the code complication 
application has not been applied for.  This deadline was August 5.  If on August 10th before the City Council Public 
Hearing, the code compliance inspection is not applied for, she may not refer it back and you may contest to the 
City Council on August 10th.  Registration to contest online must be done before noon, tomorrow (8/9/22); 
otherwise, in person or written statement to be attached to record are the other 2 options.  Please refer to Ms. 
Zimny’s letter dated July 28. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


